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With Miss Smith and Mr Bradman 
This week we have been learning about healthy eating and keeping ourselves healthy. The children have been 
making healthy soup by cutting different vegetables and looking at the food group and they even got to eat 
the soup! The children have also been sorting healthy and unhealthy foods and talking about why they are 
good for us. We have also been practising washing our hands and labelling lunchboxes. In maths this week we 
have been learning about time and ordering our school day. In literacy the children have had the opportunity 
to write the story of Whatever Next! The children embraced the challenge and wrote some amazing 
sentences. We have also been making some Valentines cards and crafts for Valentines Day. Congratulations to 
Samantha and Emelia for achieving the behaviour award. 
 
Next week 
It is half term and we will be sending home a food diary for the children to keep a record of what they have 
eaten over the break. 
 
Forest School 
Please continue to send children in with warm clothes for the forest. The children will need layers, gloves, 
hats and scarves.  
 
With Mrs Bendall 
This week, at Nursery, we have been thinking, talking about and reading our favourite books in our cosy new 
Book Corner. Favourites range from, ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, to books about T-Rexes, Father Christmas 
and racing cars. Outside, we had a lovely time splashing in the huge puddle, with lots of bubbles added to it. 
This turned into a car and house-cleaning business, using brooms. It has been great to see so many of you at 
the Parents’ Evenings. If you have any further questions, comments or concerns, I am always available for a 
chat after each session or can be contacted via eschools on the school website. Alternatively, I am always 
happy to make an appointment for a more in-depth conversation. We hope that you have a lovely Half Term 
holiday and look forward to hearing all about it from the children when we return to school. Congratulations 
to Maisie who has gained a Proud Cloud for beautifully careful colouring in! 
 

Notices 
 

 Bright Sparks: We would be very grateful if you could share with us any amazing achievements that 
your child has made out of school, so that we can celebrate them in school, too. 

 If you have any uniform, pants, socks etc. at home that your child has borrowed from school could 
you please return them as soon as possible as we are running low.  

 Please ensure all PE kit and school uniform is named with the correct name. We have numerous items 
of clothing in the classroom that are not named and are in our lost property. Please come and have a 
look if you are missing any items. 

 Please continue to write in your child’s reading record once you have heard them read. 
 

The Reception gate will be locked at 8:45am in line with the rest of the school. If you arrive after this time 
please go to the office. Thank you.  

 
 

Have a lovely half term! 
Important Dates  
10th February – Break up for half term 
20th February- Return to school 
21st February – Class photos 
 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us, 

from all of the Early Years Team. 
 
 




